
Trina Bonds 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Rebecca Rowland <rebeccarowland1975@gmail.com> 

Saturday, September 15, 2018 3:45 PM 

Trina Bonds 
Re: untamed chef license change request 

Good morning Trina. I'm writing to request that we change my liquor license application from a Class B to a M1 byob liquor 
license. His license will be used for culinary classes and entertainment. Please let me know when the application is available so 
we can move forward. I appreciate your help very much in this matter everyone has been wonderful working with us. 

Thank you, 
Rebecca Hearn 
Owner Untamed Chef 

Untamed Chef 309-231-0906 

On Thu, May 24, 2018, 11 :23 AM Trina Bonds <tbonds(@,peoriagov.org> wrote: 

Ok. Thank you! 

Trina 

Trina D. Bonds, Deputy Clerk II 

City of Peoria 

City Clerk's Office 

419 Fulton, Suite 401 

(309)494-8566 

From: Rebecca Rowland [mai1to:rebeccarowland1975@gmail.com] 

Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 11:22 AM 
To: Trina Bonds <tbonds@peoriagov.org> 

Subject: Re: drawing 
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